
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY  

PTA  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,        25th April 2024 

This year for Father’s Day, the PTA will be having a sale of gifts for children to 

purchase for their grown-ups. These will include small treats that the children can 

choose themselves at a cost of £3.50 per gift.  If your child would like to purchase a 

gift for someone at home for Father’s Day, then payment for this will need to be 

made on school comms.  

The deadline to pay for these gifts will be on 24th May 2024. After this date, the 

payment will close and no more orders will be taken. Children who have purchased a gift 

will then be able to choose them week beginning 10th June 2024, ready for Father’s Day 

that weekend.  

Kind regards 

The PTA, Mrs Bennet and Miss Walker  

 

 

 

 


